
To the Russian State Duma of the Federal Assembly of Russian Federation (A.I. Lisitsyn) 

GOVERNMENT EXECUTIVE OFFICE 

 

29 December 2009 

№ P7-44461 
Moscow 

 

 

 

 

 

Ministry of Economic Development of Russia - convocation 

State Corporation “Rosatom” 

Ministry of Energy of Russia 

 

 

 

This is to direct to you a letter from the Deputy of Russian State Duma of the 

Federal Assembly of Russian Federation A.I. Lisitsyn regarding the bankruptcy of 

Atommash OJSC. 

I ask you to provide a status update on the review results to the Deputy of 

Russian State Duma of the Federal Assembly of Russian Federation A.I. Lisitsyn 

by January 26
th
 2010, submitting a copy to the Government Executive Office of 

Russian Federation. 

 

Attachment: copy of the letter from the State Duma of 25.12.2009 № LIS-

767/GD (inc. 2-99784 from 26.12.2009) on 23 pages. 

 

 

Deputy Director of the Department 

of defense industry and high technology 

of the Government of Russian Federation 
 

 

 

N. Tsirkunov 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Exec. Shuvalova I.E. 

Tel.: 985-46-60 

 

 

(The Russian text of this letter is an original.) 


